
Mr Phillip Weickhardt 
Inquiry into Waste Generation and Resource Efficiency in Australia 
Productivity Commission 
LB2, Collins Street East 
MELBOURNE  VIC  8003 
 
Dear Commissioner Weickhardt, 
 
Your draft report released in May 2006 needs a greater focus on responsibility of 
producers for their products to be reused and recycled in the long term. Waste reduction 
and recycling, and waste minimisations are the most important considerations, and 
industry needs to do its bit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Amanda Neill 


